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Sustainability Advisory Board Meeting Notice

     
Greetings,

The agenda for the March 18, 2013, meeting of the Lake Oswego Sustainability Advisory Board is now available 
here. 

You are receiving this email because you signed up to received notices about the Sustainability Advisory Board.
Note that we have a new sustainability-related e-news option: "Conservation, Water Quality & Sustainability
Updates and Tips" for more general announcements. You can change or update your e-news preferences at 
www.ci.oswego.or.us/newsletter/subscriptions.

Thank you for your interest.

Susan Millhauser
Sustainability Coordinator
 

City of Lake Oswego
PO Box 369
Lake Oswego, OR 97034
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